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08/06/2019  09:33:002019/2538/P OBJEMPER Peter Abernethy As a local resident I am sad to see residential property disappear to be replaced by short term units. The local 

area seems over full already with the effects of short-term lets, e.g. fast food outlets, which detract from its 

character, with increasing amounts of rubbish lying about on the streets. Also  the general increased tempo of 

life on the streets for the elderly and young children becomes more difficult with the  increase in numbers of 

short term lets in this historic area.
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